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Guidance (June 29, 2020): 

COVID-19 Plan for Reopening 
Secondary Career and Technical 
Education (CTE) Facilities for 
Completion of Industry Certifications 
and Lab-Based Dual Credit 
Coursework



Key Elements of the Guidance

The guidelines are categorized by the following:

1. General Requirements
2. Arrival and Dismissal
3. Transition Between Classrooms and Labs
4. Area-Specific Guidance

a. Classrooms
b. Computer Labs
c. CTE Lab Areas



Plans for Opening ATCs
• All ATCs have a designated “Healthy at School” leader. These leaders have been asked to 

participate in sending district planning/communications, where appropriate.

• ATC principals have been working with their sending districts to ensure the ATC is aligned to the 
sending school’s reopening plans.

• ATCs will rely heavily on the June 29 reopening guidance for secondary CTE spaces, as well as the 
KDE guidance document on Safety Expectations and Best Practices for Kentucky Schools.

• ATC leadership held a COVID-19 session during a recent virtual ATC Principals meeting to address 
continued concerns and seek additional feedback on the reopening plans.

• Three Kentucky Tech administrative field supervisors have been working with individual schools 
to address questions and concerns, as they arise.
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